
 

 
 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
320 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attn: Andy Nixey 
 

Stadium Australia Redevelopment (SSD 10342) 
 
 
Dear Andy 
 
I confirm that the applicant presented this project to SOPA’s Design Review Panel 
(DRP) on 9 December 2019. SOPA will provide a copy of DRP minutes to the 
Department upon their finalisation. 
 
As the Panel was generally supportive of the design development undertaken since 
the original DRP meeting on 3 September, SOPA sees no reason to delay the 
applicant’s Response to Submission in the interim.   
 
Should you wish to discuss this correspondence further, please contact me on (02) 
9714 7139.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dylan Sargent 
Senior Urban Planner 
 


